Janusry 28, 1939

fre. Pavl Bartsch
Us S. Fationsl Museum
¥ashington, D« Cs

Dear Dr, Bartsoh:

I prosume that you are e6till intereated in genotypes
of the family Turritidace I notice that there is & new gonus
in that family, the genus Meontaris, G« De Harric, 1938, I
take great pleasure in sending you selact meterisl of the
genotype speeloes from ite type looeléty for your collection,

I want to take thic ooccacion to oxpress to you my
epprooiction and thanke for the uumerouc offorts whioh you have
made to make the meeting of the 4.X4,Us. ia Cuba a sueoass.

Ve enjoyed the meetinz very much apd only wish we aould
participate at the next moating toos

Very sineerely yours,

He B, Stenzel, Geolegist
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